

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Friday, 20 June 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of a wonderful opportunity for our children to engage in a creative and meaningful project, organised by Travel for Life. They are inviting our pupils to design a poster as part of a campaign focused on road safety, specifically aimed at promoting a 20mph speed limit in Haringey.

The winning poster will play a significant role in raising awareness about safe driving and will be featured on banners in schools located near the proposed 20mph roads. To ensure that all children have the chance to participate, we would like to provide you with the relevant details regarding the poster criteria:

- Size: Posters must be no larger than A3 and no smaller than A4.
- Design: We encourage the use of bright, contrasting colours to attract attention.
- Message: The posters should convey a clear message related to slowing down and driving safely, with phrases such as "20 is plenty" or "slow down".
- Simplicity: The design should be straightforward so that the message is easily understood by all.
- Anonymity: Please ensure that no child's name appears on the front of the poster. However, kindly include the school name, child's name, and class on the BACK of the poster.

We kindly request that all completed posters be returned to the main reception by Friday, 29th June 2025. This initiative serves not only to encourage creativity but also to instil important lessons about road safety in our young learners.

Should you have any queries or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.

Best wishes,

Zaynab Khan

Nursery Leader